From: brenda marven 
Sent: 17 March 2015 16:59
To: Bob Neville; 'robingrimston'
Cc: Jane Morgan; Michelle Boycott; Bob Duxbury
Subject: Re: Swalcliffe Park Equestrian

Dear Mr. Neville,

As Mr. Grimston is traveling, I am sending you his response.

"Dear Mr. Neville ,

Thank you for your reply to my letter.

The Tadmarton Traffic Proposal is very sensible as it keeps traffic out of 
two Conservation Villages , prevents short cutting through Sibford Ferris and Brailes,
and keeps traffic away from all 3 gates and away from 3 main immediate neighbors.

This traffic Proposal would be a major step to solving many of the outstanding issues
with this Application. We cannot understand why there has been no Highways Report 
as was requested by ourselves and Swalcliffe Parish Council. There is no unclassified road that 
would be used under  this Proposal other than South Grange Lane. This lane is mostly used by the 
Taylors and therefore the traffic would not affect as many members of the public as would 
the B4035. This holds true for both the <50 horses every day and the > 50 horses for 
Large Events.

Someone from Highways and you should come out so that this Traffic Proposal can be 
seriously examined rather than from  behind a desk.  A Site Visit would clarify the reasons 
that Traffic should be kept away from the villages and neighbors as it is not necessary.
There is a solution and it has not been seriously considered.  Your "opinion" has 
not been well founded.

Sincerely,

Robin Grimston

